
POP TABS are found on millions of beverage and 
food cans. It’s these small, all too often overlooked 
pop tabs that are proving to be a tremendous source 
of charitable revenue for Ronald McDonald Houses.  
With the cooperation of schools, companies, and in-
dividuals in the community, the Ronald McDonald 
House in Salt Lake City has raised thousands of dol-
lars since the program kicked-off in April of 1997.  

POP TABS FOR KIDS is a great program to teach   
children about the importance of recycling as well as 
how to give service and help out their community.  
 
How can I help? 
Collect tabs off any aluminum beverage/food can 
and save them in a wide mouth container.  When 
your container is full, the tabs can be dropped off at 
the Ronald McDonald House on 935 E. South       
Temple. The House is open everyday of the year 
24/7.  There is a drop off container inside the house 
at the front desk. Donations can be made from     
8am-8pm. 
 
Why save only the tab?  Why not the whole can?    
We collect only the tabs because they are clean, 
small and easily stored.  Of course, once you pull the 
tab, we hope you will recycle the can as well! 
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POP TAB PROGRAM: 
On behalf of the Ronald McDonald House of the 
Intermountain Area, Inc we are proud to  
introduce you to our ongoing service program.  

 

POP TOP DROP container stickers can be picked up 
from the House between 8am-8pm, 7 days/week. 
 
Items That Have Pop-Tabs 
Baby Food, Soup, Apple Juice, Soda, Cat Food, Dog 
Food, Nuts, Snack Cans, Tuna and Assorted Drinks. 
 
Please help and join this growing effort by              
collecting pull tabs in your area.  If you would like 
additional information on implementing this         
program, or to find out about other ways you can 
help the House, please call the Ronald McDonald 
House at (801) 363-4663.  
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